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Post Office Box 1307 

Boulder, Colorado 80302 

303-443-7250 

November30, 1973 

Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

Was good to finally meet you and enjoyed our 
conversations. Will give you a call nextttime I get 
out to the coast, though I don't know when that will 
be. 

I trust you've made a copy of my MS. I'd appreciate 
any comments you might have. I'm aware that the MS 
needs considerable tightening and some condensations, 
especially the phone conversations. Up till now, 
I've felt that there is sufficient "meat" for a 
publisher to make a decision as to the potential of 
the MS. However, since nno publisher has come up 
with an advance, I may have been mistaken. 

If you have any suggestions in regard to publishers 
who might be interested in my MS, please let me know. 

Will have your ax on the way to you next week. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. grown 
Editor and Publisher 
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